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Dates coming up:

Monday 29th & Tuesday 30th March-
Parents’ Meetings 

Thursday 1st April-
School closes for Easter

Monday 19th April- School reopens for summer term

Wednesday 21st April – Parent Council Meeting 6.30pm

Monday 3rd May – May Bank Holiday 

Friday 28th May – Break up for Whit Holiday 









	


Dear Parents and Carers,
I cannot believe we are nearly at the end of the spring term, what a term it has been! Many thanks again for all your support during this time and for the great attendance that we have been able to uphold. Since we have been back our overall attendance has been    99% which is fantastic.
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a restful Easter break, hopefully from the 12th April we will all be able to have a little more freedom and see our loved ones. Take care over the holidays, here’s to the summer term and all that we can achieve as a school together.
Easter Service
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Our Easter Service will be taking place on Thursday 1st April at 10.00am. We will be holding the service virtually across Google Meet. The Worship Council will be leading our service and Reverend Alison Fulford will be sharing the Easter message with us. 
We would love to welcome you as parents and carers to our worship the link is: 
https://meet.google.com/ins-typy-dcn?authuser=0
If you do join us please could display your name clearly and keep your camera on so we can identify you, this is obviously for safeguarding reasons.
I will send the order of service out to all parents/carers next week via email. 

National Day of Reflection
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On Tuesday 23rd March we took time to reflect and remember all those who have experieced loss in the last year. We have built a wall of remembrance, remembering all those we love so dearly that we have not seen for the past year.
	


Parents’ Meetings
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Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th March
The time for your meeting with your child’s appointment with their class teacher has been stuck into their communication diary. 
Please check and make a note of your appointment. 
Both parents/carers and staff were very pleased with how the meetings ran in autumn term, please can you ensure you log on at the correct time which will help the evening run smoothly. If you need more time to discuss your child with their class teacher please make a separate appointment. 

Christian Values 
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This half term the Christian value we have been focusing on is forgiveness. We have spent time reflecting on well known parables and thinking about times in our everyday lives and when we need to say sorry. 
The Home School Value sheet on Forgiveness has been sent home in your child’s reading bag for you to share together.
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Communication will continue to be through email, text, phone calls, social media and the school website. 

As always, if you have any concerns or queries regarding your child’s education, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Caroline Middleton
Headteacher 
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